
Sunday, February 05, 2017 

 

“All Because Of Jesus” 

“Forever” 

Welcome 

Meet/Greet 

“This Is Amazing Grace” 

“Jesus Messiah” 

“Amazing Grace (My Chains Are Gone) ” 

Message - Pastor Steve Ballew 

“Have Thine Own Way” 

Offering 

“All Because Of Jesus” 

 

 

 

211 W. 20th St. Farmington, NM 87401 

(505) 327-4771 

 ebfarmington.com 

 

 

 

Worship service: 9:00 am  

Sunday School classes for all ages: 10:30 am 

 

 February 05, 2017 

 
ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK:  

Feb 5th-11th 

Today   

9:00 am  Worship Service/Children’s Church -126 (Big preschool room)

10:30 am Bible Study for all ages  

4:30 pm  Ladies Bible Study-Life of David 105- Marti Macaluso  

5:00 pm  Safety team training- 204 

  AWANA 

  MasterWork-205/207-Cheryl Ballew   

 

Monday  

6pm  Visitation-Annex 

 

Tuesday 

6pm  Administration & worship search committee meeting-Annex 

6-8pm  Middle  School-REMIX & Aftershock Youth-FH  

 

Wednesday  

6-8pm  High School-REMIX & Aftershock Youth-FH 

6pm  One In A MIllion-201/203-Jeanette & Cindy Little 

  Judgment Seat Of Christ-110-Mike Tabet 

  Prayer meeting-Pastor Steve Ballew-211 

  The Bait of Satan-212-Pastor Jeff Moody 

  MAWEROC-107 Recovery class- Heidi Sawyer & Lavon Adams

  Children: RAs for boys grades 1-5  -213 

  GAs for girls grades 1-5  -218 

  Mission Friends 3-5 yrs for Boys & Girls-126  

7pm  Adult Choir-worship center 

  Children’s Choir-215   

7:30pm  Collegiate Bible Study-Explicit Gospel-214 Stephen Soto 

 

Thursday  

6pm  Kenya Story Cloth training-213 

  Long range planning meeting-123 

  Missions team meeting-Hendricks home. 

Friday  

6am   Men’s Breakfast– TJ’s Diner (119 E Main St) 
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Feb 05          “BIG DAY” Sunday & Super Bowl Sunday 
Feb 10-12     Thrive weekend-Youth Conference-ABQ  
Feb 11          Widow/Widower’s Valentine’s Banquet-12pm FH 
           WeROC Retreat 10AM-107 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Congratulations to Thane and        
Laurinda Hendricks-Caird! Proud 

parents of  Callom Matthew! 

 

A special              

series about       

dating, marriage 

and intimacy.  

Feb 5-26 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jim Marquis will be leading a Team to 
Kenya during the last of April- beginning 

of May.  Our  goal is to construct five 
houses and  a church. We will also be 
working with children, ministering in 
schools, and the villages. We have a  

couple slots left. If you are interested in 
going, contact Jim at (505) 320-5248. 

 

Children's   
Sunday  
School  

Valentine’s  
Party 

 
Disaster Relief Training 

Saturday, February 11, 2017 
First Baptist Church-Bloomfield 

200 W. Sycamore Bloomfield, NM 
 

8:00 AM - 11:30 AM - Involving Southern Baptists in Dis-
aster Relief (required by new volunteers and renewed 

every three years to keep certification)  
Noon - Lunch provided  

12:30 - 2:00 PM - Disaster Relief Child Care  
RSVP to Sheri Vaughn sheri@teamvaughn.com; text to 

505-330-2092  
Training is FREE. $20 fee is required for background check 

 
· Take advantage of this first training opportunity of 2017. 

· Are you thinking about Disaster Relief Ministries? 
· Are you considering becoming a volunteer? 

· Does your badge need to be renewed? 
· There are already multiple opportunities to serve this year - yes, 

PLANNED DEPLOYMENTS! 
· Be prepared to respond to disasters that strike! 

 
New Mexico Baptist Disaster Relief PO Box 94485 Albu-

querque, NM 87199-4485  
505-924-2315  

Ira Shelton, State Director disasterrelief@bcnm.com 
505-934-4751 

 
 

Worship Service: 9:00 AM                                       
Sunday School: 10:30 AM 

211 W. 20th St. Farmington NM 87401                                    
(505)327-4771        ebfarmington.com 

WELCOME! New to Emmanuel Baptist Church?  

We are glad you are here with us today. Please fill out our 

connection card and place card in offering. Thank You. 

—-————–——————————————————————————————————— 
January 29, 2017 

     WORSHIP SERVICE:  
                   238 

BUDGET GIVING WEEKLY 

REQUIRED: $18,982.66 

RECEIVED:  $ 16,242.25 

  SUNDAY SCHOOL: 
              286 
 

YEAR TO DATE: 

REQUIRED: $ 94,912.32 

RECEIVED:  $ 80,591.72 

 

Mission  

Trip 

—-————–——————————————————————————————————— 

—————————————————–—————————————————————————— 

Our church goal is:  

$58,200 
This is the average amount needed to keep a missionary on 

the field for one year. We are currently at : $47,986.22.  

This will keep them on the field until Oct 27. 

—————————————–—————————————————————————— 

Students in 6th-12th 

grades!! Interested in 

attending Thrive? 

Contact Matt Staley 

for details! 

Call 327-4771 

Our meeting schedule is: 
 

Feb 15- 7pm  Room 218 Speaker TBA 
 
March 15-7pm Room 218 Speaker TBA  

—————————————————–—————————————————————————— 

—-————–——————————————————————————————————— 

Project HELP is an initiative of WMU which identifies a critical 
issue and then ties in national projects to help  address it. 

 
With increases in school shooting, the prevalence of natural 

disasters, and veterans returning from war, our society is 
keenly aware of the suffering produced by trauma causing 

Post-traumatic Stress Disorder (PTSD). 
During the years 2014-2018, WMU will explore Post-traumatic 

Stress Disorder, a diagnosable mental disorder.  Some key 
facts about PTSD will be our topic for the next three months.  

—————————————————–—————————————————————————— 

 
1st-5th grade students 

Feb 12 in room 218 
11:45am (after SS)-1:30pm 

Parents come and join the fun! Meet the 
teachers and enjoy games with your children.                                          

Contact Pam Walker for more info. 


